Inland Revenue Office of the Commissioner
Te Tari Taake National Office

55 Featherston Street

PO Box 2198

Wellington 6104

New Zealand

Telephone: 04 890 1846
Facsimile: 04 978 1627

29 February 2016

Mr Andrew Crow
fyi-request-3674-cicb92bf@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Crow

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982, in which you requested
the following:

When did IRD first take delivery of an iPhone 6s and how many are now in use by
IRD?

And also which 5 staff were first to have an iPhone 6s? I am interested in job title,
not name of staff member.

We received the request on 24 February 2016 and will respond by 24 March 2016.

Yours sincerely
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Christina Goodall
Manager, Commissioner’s Correspondence
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